
Pastor's Corner 
 
Congratulations to Our Graduates - Though the 
Coronavirus prevented us from gathering together to 
physically celebrate graduation,  nonetheless the school 
found a creative way to celebrate this via Zoom, an online 
meeting program.  Graduates, their family, friends and 
teachers began logging into Zoom on Friday, May 29 at 
10:30am for the 11am graduation ceremony.  The students 
dressed in their finest clothes, their backdrop decorated 
with balloons and best wishes from their families began 
appearing one by one on the computer screen.  The 
Principal Mr. Tom White began the Commencement 
with words of Welcome and commending this Class for 
adapting to unforeseen circumstances so well.  Their 
teachers, Ms. Kathleen Kelly, Ms. Catherine Vollert, 
Mrs. Kathryn Wilson and Mrs. Patricia Meek 
recognized the graduates and the schools that they will be 
attending in the Fall.  The top 5 schools that the 48 
graduates will be attending are:  7 for St. Ignatius, 7 for 
Sacred Heart, 6 for Lowell, 5 for Riordan and 5 for 
Washington.  The rest were accepted to some of the finest 
private and public schools in the City and surrounding 
region.  Afterwards, awards were given in recognition of  
graduates who excelled academically and who were 
outstanding in their service to the parish.  The Student 
Body President, Maximillian Truong then gave a 
Graduation Reflection, summoning up their experiences in 
the school from Kindergarten to 8th Grade.  They had 
fond memories and made lasting friendships.  They 
thanked all their teachers, but acknowledged in a special 
way Ms. Kelly who taught 8th grade and Ms. Meek who 
taught 7th grade who will be retiring.  Their combined 
teaching experience of over 80 years, their wisdom for 
parents, teens and the school will be sorely missed.  After 
a closing prayer and blessing, the students, faculty, family 
and friends all cheered together.  It was our Centennial 
and an unusual year.  But our students, teachers and 
families not only adapted but excelled and thrived.  After 
the on-line graduation ceremony, the Junior High teachers 
and Principal hand delivered to each graduate a bag 
containing their diplomas, awards, mementos and 
balloons.  Congratulations, Class of 2020!!! 
 
Successful Blood Drive - Last Wednesday, our parish 
hosted a Blood Drive with the Blood Centers of the 
Pacific and it was a success as they had more donors than 
they could accommodate.  I want to thank our parishioner, 
Mr. Tom DelMundo who saw the need and organized it.  
As a poster reminds us, “You don’t have to be a doctor to 
save lives.  Just donate blood.” 
 
Church Reopening - The County of San Francisco has 
allowed Houses of Worship to reopen on Monday, June 
15.  We will keep you informed of Archdiocesan, State 
and County requirements so that all of us can have a safe 
experience returning to Mass. 
 

      - Fr. Dan 

 

May 31 - June 6, 2020 
                    
Sunday, May 31    Presider 
  7:30     Grace Tang (D)  Fr. Tieng, LRMS 
  9:00          Telesfora & Arturo Gorospe 
           & Mary Ann Zamora (D)  Fr. Nascimento 
  10:30 *     Intention of Marvin Jackson  Bishop Walsh 
  12:00 **   Parishioners of St. Anne Fr. Zhai, SVD 
 
Monday, June 1 
  6:30         Thanksgiving by Ben Bergado Bishop Walsh  
  8:45 *      Natividad Austria (D)   Fr. Tieng, LRMS 
 
Tuesday, June 2 
  6:30         Healing of Nelly Ruiz  Fr. Zhai, SVD 
  8:45 *      Elizabeth Burford (D)  Fr. Nascimento 
 
Wednesday, June 3 
  6:30         For those who lost their jobs Bishop Walsh 
  8:45 *      Don & Bea Torres (D)  Fr. Tieng, LRMS 
 
Thursday, June 4 
  6:30         Cure for Covid-19  Fr. Zhai, SVD 
  8:45 *      Elizabeth Burford (D)  Fr. Nascimento 
 
Friday, June 5 
  6:30         William Vaquilar (D)  Bishop Walsh 
  8:45 *      David Liu (D)   Fr. Tieng, LRMS 
 
Saturday, June 6 
  8:45 *     Confraternity of St. Anne Fr. Nascimento 
  5pm *     Parishioners of St. Anne  Fr. Nascimento 
 
* - Watch mass at:  https://www.facebook.com/StAnneSF/ 
** - Watch Chinese mass at: https://www.facebook.com/CCinSF/ 
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